
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA250621-6842 

 
23 July 2021 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 25 June 2021. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI) 
2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 

Details of all the companies that have received funding from The Greater London 
Authority, in the last year for Offsite/Modular Projects? 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Many of the projects we invest in include elements of offsite manufacturing, however, we do 
not routinely collect that information. Below is a list of companies which have received grant or 
investment funding from the GLA for projects involving Modern Methods of Construction 
(MMC) where we have actively collected that information: 
 

• Mount Anvil 

• London Borough of Lewisham 
 
We will be collecting more information about MMC used in projects the Mayor is funding. The 
requirements under the new Affordable Homes Programme (AHP) are detailed within the 2021-
2026 Funding Guidance: Affordable Homes Programme 2021-2026 - Funding Guidance 
(london.gov.uk). To note: no funding has been provided to companies under this programme to 
date. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 



 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: Freedom of information | 
London City Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 




